
CancerCare Manitoba Board of Directors 
 

Highlights of the September 26, 2019 Meeting 
 
 
At the September 26, 2019 meeting, the Board of CCMB: 
 
1. Received presentations on Receiving Patient Stories by Ms. V. Bourrier, the Performance 

Management Dashboard by Mr. S. Murray, and the CCMB Prevention and Screening Program by Ms. 
K. Bunzeluk and Dr. D. Turner. 
 

2. Received the monthly President’s Report to the Board by Dr. Tuner on behalf of Dr. Navaratnam. 
 

3. Attended to various items of routine business and received highlights of current activities of Board 
Committees.  

 
4. Received the Workplace Safety & Health Annual Report. 

 
5. Approved the 2018-2019 Annual Progress Report. 

 
6. Approved privileges for Dr. Maclean Thiessen, Dr. Ramzi Helewa, Dr. Richard Liu, Dr. David Perrin, 

Dr. Scott Hurton, Dr. Iris McKeown, Dr. Maaz Usmani, and Dr. Tyler Peikes. 


